

How we have prepared:

- Maintained salt stocks.
- Set up contracts with local suppliers for severe weather support.
- Provided an email alert so that regular information can be sent direct to your inbox.
- Oelivered refresher training to staff on all severe weather equipment.
- Published a Winter Ready supplement in the winter issue of Bulletin.

How you can help:

- Park sensibly abandoned vehicles can cause serious issues.
- Share information with friends and neighbours, and spare a moment for vulnerable neighbours.
- Sign up for the email alert on the council's website.
- If you are able, clear the path and pavement in front of your home.
- Look out for the winter Bulletin and keep it handy.

For more information visit: westlothian.gov.uk/winter
Visit your local Customer Information Service (CIS)
centre or library or telephone 01506 280000.



